
FINANCE COUNCIL MINUTES 

November 11th, 2022 

The finance council met November 11th at noon in the Conference Room. The meeting was 

attended only by Jeffrey Rosenberg, Fr Mark, Ed Beyers, Elliot Brazil and Mike Uhl. 

Mike Uhl led the opening prayer. The minutes of the October meeting were approved as 

presented. 

Fr Mark said he’d received a letter advising we had an opportunity to choose a new provider for 

electricity. Council members told him that if we ignored the letter our service would default to 

the provider the city chooses. 

There was a brief review of the October financial report. There was nothing notable to discuss. 

The balance in checking was $16,551.32. 

There was no report on investments. 

In other business, Jeffrey Rosenberg reported that 1185 Smorgasbord raffle tickets were sold. It 

made around $22,000, though final numbers were not in at the time of the meeting. Elliot Brazil 

asked if anyone objected to his forming a Smorgasbord committee. There were no objections. 

Finally, Jeffrey Rosenberg reported briefly on the Capital Campaign. She said there were $725 in 

expenses last month, with $6,686.19 remaining in checking. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:35. The finance council will meet again December 9th. 

 


